
 

 

 

 

 

 

1/19/09 

 

 

 

Mr. Brian O’Connell 

City of Racine 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Re:  Caledonia Force Main Repair – Michigan Blvd. 

 

Dear Mr. O’Connell: 

 

In follow up to our conversation Visu-Sewer is under contract to perform repairs on the 

Village of Caledonia’s Force Main the runs within the City of Racine down Michigan 

Boulevard.  The majority of our work is on Michigan from Hubbard south to Dodge 

Street.  Based on this Visu-Sewer & Reesman’s Excavating (Visu’s sub contractor) are 

requesting permission to store equipment and materials at the former Walker site.  

 

The time period we are looking to use the site would be from January 26, 2009-May 15, 

2009.  Should you have any questions regarding this request please contact me at  

262-695-2340. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

VISU-SEWER, INC. 

 

 

KEITH M. ALEXANDER 

PRESIDENT 


